
Seminole Public Schools is hiring a School Resource Officer (SRO). 

The SRO will patrol the district campuses. The SRO will be required to maintain a safe and peaceful 
environment for the students, employees, and visitors. Additionally, this position will interact with the 
public on a daily basis and create an atmosphere of trust and cooperation.  

* High School Diploma or transcript required. Must possess a valid Oklahoma Driver's License. 

* Must possess a full-time Basic Peace Officer Certification (Oklahoma) through CLEET or Reserve 
Certified 

* Paid Insurance and Retirement 

* Two weeks vacation  

* Sign-on bonus  

* Retention bonus after a year 

 

Please send resume to ddean@sps.k12.ok.us  
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